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On Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 6:00 pm. we will open a new link on our website, www.shelbydd.org  for 

parents/guardians to register their preschooler for the 2018-2019 school year.  Parents/guardians will find a 

googledoc titled, Shelby Hills Typical Application on the front page of our website, under the Latest News & 

Events section of our website www.shelbydd.org.  At this time we ask that you go to our website and run the 

Compatibility test. If you do not have a computer or internet, please call 937-497-8155 to reserve a computer at 

our Sidney center. 

Children will be placed in class based on the following criteria: 

 District residency 

 Order of receiving applications 

 

Parents will be notified of placement by mail the first week of May.  Children remaining in preschool will retain 

their placements. Parents who have concerns about their child’s development should call 937-658-6710 to 

schedule a screening. 

If you have any questions, please contact Carla Koesters, Early Childhood Supervisor at ckoesters@shelbydd.org 

or at 937-658-6733 or 937-497-8155. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Carla Koesters 

Early Childhood Supervisor  
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